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12th January 2016 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer, 
 
AFC will be running a football club for Years 5 and 6 which will commence Friday 20th January at 
3.15pm and will finish at 4.15pm.  
 
The club will run weekly up to and including Friday 17th March.  
 
If you would like your child to attend the club, please sign the permission slip below. 
 
As the hall will be in use on a Friday afternoon, your child will be released from the front of school 
at 4.15pm. 
 
Your child will need appropriate clothing, including shin pads to participate in the club. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mr D Hancock 
PE Coordinator 
 
 

 
Football Club – Year 5 and 6 
 
I would like my child to attend the Friday football club and will ensure that my child is collected 
from the front of school at 4.15pm. 
 
Name ___________________________________________________ 
 
Date  ___________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
 
 


